No.11/21022/23/2013-FCRA-IT1
Government of India/Bharat Sarkar
Ministry of Home Affairs/Grih Mantralaya

WRRK K

1™ Floor, NDCC-II Building, Jai Singh Road,
Off. Parliament Street, Near Jantar Mantar
New Delhi — 110001, Dated:  07/05/2013

Subject:  Instruction to all NGOs regarding FCRA letters/envelops.

While sending any written communication to FCRA wing of
Foreigners Division they should write on the top of the envelop in bold letters as
“FOR FCRA WING” in addition to the address, so that letter can reach to this
Wing without any delay.
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(N.I. CHOWDHURY)
Deputy Secretary (FCRA)
Tel. No. 23438038
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